
 
----- Original Message -----  
From: Charles Miller III  
To: cmiller@ocsbbs.com  
Sent: Monday, November 30, 2009 12:14 PM 
Subject: Plantation Estates Decorates the Entrances for the Holidays 

 
 
Plantation Estates Decorates the Entrances for the Holidays made possible with your 
continue support.   See attached photos. 
  
Thanks to the following volunteers that helped decorate our entrances with lights. 
        Clarence Barrios 
        Keith Bergeron 
        Danny Blanchard 
        Debbie Blanchard 
        Wesley Boudreaux 
        John Gulizo 
        Cody Gulizo 
        Bob Jensen 
        Charlie Miller 
        Lonnie Rodrigue 
        Joe Saporita 
  
Also, a special thanks to Bob Jensen for his volunteer time last week to upgrade the spotlight on 
our new granite Barataria sign including other garden lights and improvements for us. 
  
If you would like to volunteer during the year with changing banners, helping at our social events, 
decorating entrances with lights, etc., just let us know and we'll add you to the list for the future. 
  
Thanks for your continued support, 
  
Plantation Estates Community Association 
 
 









 


